Sp/Ed Staff Memorandum of Understanding
School Year 2019-20

This agreement is made and entered into by the Evergreen Education Assaciation
(hereinafter EEA) and the Evergreen Public Schools {hereinafter EPS) for the 2018-
2019 school year.

WHEREAS, EEA and EPS, have mutually agreed that the amount of due process
paperwork required by special education staff is an extreme workload;

NOW, THEREFORE, in consideration of the mutual promises contained herein, the
parties agree that Special Education staff shall be required to attend only one
faculty meeting each month, with the other to be used for Due Process beginning
in October. This letter of agreement is not precedent setting.

Executed at Vancouver, Washington this l 8 day of June, 2019.
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William Beville Jenae Gomes



